
LOST LAKE UTILITY DISTRICT - Water & Sewer Management 

MEET THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES & STAFF 

THANK YOU!! 

Lost Lake Utility District extends a 

huge THANK YOU to those who 

have recently served on our Board 

of Trustees! 
 

    CHERI KEMP 

    March 2018 - April 2024  

 

    JOE BAJKO 

    Aug.2021 - April 2024 

 

    RAY FORD 

    March 2022 - March 2024 

 

    LAURA LAUZON 

    Oct.2023 - Oct.2024 

 

And, THANK YOU to our Certified 

Operator who served our great 

Community for many years! 
 

    CHAD JUDD 

    Aug.2011 - March 2024 

 

LOTS OF CHANGES 

LLUD has some new faces, but 

the goals remain steadfast. The 

Board and Staff will continue to 

provide quality water and safe 

sewer treatment to Lost Lake 

Community residents. 

Our long-time Certified Operator 

has accepted a new opportunity, 

so the Board chose to retain the 

services of Test Inc for a  

Certified Operator who will visit 

us weekly and file all necessary 

IEPA documentation. We have 

also hired two part-time 

Operators, Eric and Brennen, 

who will perform our daily 

operational tasks and testings. 

Our Board has also experienced 

recent changes, and we greatly 

appreciate those who have 

stepped up to help lead our 

organization. One vacant Trustee 

position remains, so stop by our 

office for an application if you are 

interested in being part of our 

ever-evolving team. 

   Lost Lake Utility District 
   406 Lake Court 
   Dixon, IL  61021 
   (815) 652-3494 
   beth.caudill@llud.org 
   WWW.LLUD.ORG 

Summer 2024 

HAL WARREN, 
Board Chair 

ANNE HARMS, 
Vice Chair 

AMY SPELDE, 
Trustee 

RICK REARDON, 
Trustee 

DON MERRY, 
Trustee 

LINDA REPESH, 
Trustee 

JULIE PETERS, 
Treasurer 

BETH CAUDILL 
Office Manager 

ERIC & BRENNEN  
Operators 


